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We are happy that trees have been planted on the disputed ground and feel it is a great use for 
the land.  The land is still in ownership dispute but we have decided not to pursue it at the 
moment to avoid unnecessary costs. I also feel the fact that we have this dispute highlights the 
unneighbourly attitude of the Rother Valley Railway. We have gone into this arrangement in an 
amicable way, giving them the opportunity to demonstrate that they can work fairly and 
collaborate with other local businesses. I feel this point sadly demonstrates their inability to do 
so. 
 
Kind Regards 
  

 
Anna Eastwood 
 

 


